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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Vaughan Illegal Truck Yards
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 9:20:35 AM

 
From:  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 9:20 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Vaughan Illegal Truck Yards

 

 
Hello –
 
As a resident of Bolton, I have been closely following the Caledon road safety situation.
The purpose of this note is to add my voice behind the Caledon delegation who will be speaking at
your Council meeting about the proliferation of truck yards that are appearing on our border with
Vaughan.
 
A new sign regarding truck parting at 12001 Albion Vaughan Road has recently appeared to add to
the many that are already there. It is getting increasingly difficult to get in and out of our town.
There are days when tractor trailers are lined up (taking up the right lane of highway 50) back to
Nashville Side Road as they wait to make a right turn on Mayfield.
 
After recent accidents, we live in daily fear as our loved ones leave to drive to work.
Something must be done to ensure the well being of our residents.
 
Thank you.  
 
Janet MacPhee

 Hersey Crescent
Bolton, ON
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